MORE HIGHLIGHTS OF MARCH 17 BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

Faculty members Emanuela Baer, Shana Calaway, Suzanne Christenson, Al Clinton, Jr., Paul Duernberger, Linda Forst, Crystal Hanscom, Jeannette Idiart, Daniel King, Kenneth Lawson, Charles Sandidge, Christine Shafner and Troy Wolff were awarded tenure by the Board of Trustees in a unanimous vote last evening before a packed audience of colleagues, family and friends.  
The Board voted to extend the probationary faculty contracts for the 2004-2005 academic year for second year tenure candidates Bob Biesiedzinski, Nikki Honey, Pamela Pasquale, Betty Peace-Gladstone, Daina Smuidrins, Susan Sparks and Alicia Zweifach, and first year tenure candidates Carolyn Christensen, Charles Dodd and Laura Portolese Dias.
In addition to the tenure award, the Board welcomed Thalia Saplad, Executive Director of Community Programs, and Neal Vasishth, Professor of English and Interdisciplinary Studies.  Ms. Saplad spoke to Shoreline’s educational programs for youth and young adults, ages 16 and older, including Career Education Options (CEO), Learning Center North, Running Start, High School Completion, College in the High School, Tech Prep, and GEC.  
Professor Vasishth related the positive outcomes from the faculty retreat, “Recovering our Passion,” held February 20-21 at Islandwood Retreat.  Fifty-six faculty attended the retreat, which exceeded all expectations.  Professor Vasishth credited fellow organizers Tim Payne, Brooke Zimmers, Daina Smuidrins, Emma Baer, Steve Bogart, Paul Duernberger, Russell Rosco, Elizabeth Hanson, and Pam Dusenberry for their personal commitment to the depth of the program.   The faculty have pledged to support future retreats, but all agreed that continuing the commitment to future retreats must come from all constituencies.  
All faculty, staff and students are invited to attend the monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 28, beginning at 4:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Administration Building.

Please contact Michele Foley, secretary to the Board, at ext. 4552, if you have questions.

